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NFCU Ending Hunger Wii winner announced. 
 
VAN BUREN – Ginette Martin of Van Buren was the lucky winner of the Wii Game 
drawing during the fall fundraiser for Ending Hunger at NorState FCU. Ginette is married to 
Philip Martin and she is a local small business owner who specializes in custom draperies. 
NorState branch manager Brenda Chasse praised  the generosity of NFCU members toward 
raising funds for local food pantries throughout the Valley. NorState FCU has been a leader 
throughout the state of Maine, placing 2nd statewide in 2008 for most funds raised and 
returned locally. “This is all possible thanks to the generous donations of caring members. 
NorState FCU understands and actively participates in the cooperative movement and the 
people helping people philosophy of credit unions.” Added Augie Parent, NFCU Ending 
Hunger Coordinator. 
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